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Honorable Senate Committee on Rules, 

I'm totally opposed to SB 210.  It is designed to make voting in Oregon much more 

difficult, and thus an attempt to disenfranchise voters.  In a democracy our lawmakers 

should be doing everything to make sure as many eligible citizens as possible can 

easily vote and participate in that democracy.  I moved here from another state a 

number of years ago and was quite pleased by the ease and efficiency of Oregon's 

Vote by Mail voting policy.  It's a very efficient use of our taxpayer dollars.  This 

proposed bill will cost more money and disenfranchise many people.  Please reject 

this bill/proposal. 

Respectfully, 

Oregon Resident 


